
November 12, 2020                                                                     Special Meeting 
         

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with A.J. Stone and Mark 
Smeby, present.         

 
Electronic public access was made available by computer or telephone via Zoom.     

 
Stone led the meeting in the Pledge of Allegiance.   
 
Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with 

the following vote: Ayes: Stone and Smeby. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.  Absent: none.   
 
Department heads were present to discuss the current COVID-19 situation.   
 
The Board of Supervisors will decide updated COVID-19 policies/procedures at the next regular 

board meeting on Monday, November 16.   
  
             Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to adjourn the special meeting. 

 
 
____________________________  ____________________________ 
Jacki A. Backhaus    Aaron Stone 
Auditor                   Chairperson 


